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Submission: I'm completely against the option 3 (cumulative rate increase of 19.85 percent over the next three years and council
borrowing 27 millions) proposed by Randwick council. This is too costly for the local residents. I have been living in Malaber
for 5 years, and the service from Randwick council is very poor. Randwick council needs to improve the efficiency.





